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Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to the end of a very cold and windy week!

Dates for next week:

Thursday 25% January: Whale Class Assembly (9.1 Oam)

And beyond...

Thursday 1¢t February: Starfish Class Assembly (9.10am)

Tuesday éth February: School Disco (Key Stage One 3.30-4.40pm:; Key Stage Two 4.45-
6.15pm)

Thursday 8" February: E-Safety Day (including parent workshops - further details below)

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

E-Safety Day
We are holding an E-Safety Day on Thursday 8t February, which will include workshops

for the children delivered by e-safety expert, Andrew Gunn. Andrew will also be
delivering workshops for parents on the day and | encourage all of you to attend if
possible — he is very good! A letter with more information and times will be going out
today also.

Healthy Snacks

Any snacks provided for Key Stage Two children at playtimes should be healthy (Key
Stage One receive a free fruit snack); please do not send in crisps and chocolate. |
would always recommend a piece of fruit (bananas being particularly good for
energy) or toast/muffins are available for Key Stage Two from the canteen if you
would like your child to have something hot. Thank you for your support.

I hope you all enjoy a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher




